
PQ 06/23 
 
Cabinet – 9 February 2023 
 
Written question from Susie and John Gosling to the Leader 
 
As a result of the proposed cut of stroke support, stroke survivors will not get 
specialist support for their new complex disabilities, what assessment has been 
made of the impact on other adult social care service budgets and resources due to 
increased demand? 

 
 

Response 
 
Stroke Survivors will continue to receive specialist clinical Support. The clinical 
needs of those affected by stroke are the responsibility of the NHS Trust and they 
will continue to meet these needs. Our initial assessment indicates that there is likely 
to be limited impact on other Adult social care services as stroke survivors are 
usually already supported by these other services. We have made an approach to 
the Integrated Care System to consider alternative funding streams and are awaiting 
a response. 


